“TK” NOTES
December 16th – December 18th, 2024
	This is a short week due to Winter Break. Wednesday, Dec. 18th is the lasty day of school. It is a regular day, NOT a minimum day. School resumes on Monday, January 6th.
	This week students will complete some holiday themed activities that will help them practice and review concepts taught this year. For example, letter recognition and sounds, writing and making letters, identifying numbers and counting, how to be a good listener, and following directions.
Progress Reports: Please sign and return one copy. Keep the second copy and the ESGI reports. 
Homework: There is no weekly homework this week due to the short week. Continue working on the December Calendar and Read Aloud Log. These are due when we return from break. Please incorporate the flashcards (letters, numbers and sight words) that were given at Parent Conferences as part of your child’s daily homework
Upcoming Dates: 12/18 Holiday Attire Spirit Wear Day and Class Celebration; 12/19-1/3 Winter Break
Happy holidays! Have a wonderful and safe winter break!! See you all next year!! School resumes on Wednesday, Jan. 6th!!
We appreciate your support!
Your “TK” Teachers: Mrs. Ochoa & Ms. Cintra do Prado
